
 

Wednesday, Nov 16 • 4:00 to 6:30pm 

“Being Mortal” is based on the best-selling novel by Boston surgeon 
Atul Gawande. Follow Dr. Gawande as he explores the end-of-life 
conversationsamong doctors, patients and their families.  Following 
the film, you can participate in a discussion with a panel of experts 
concerning the issues people may face at the end-of-life and how to 
have the conversation that matters most about our wishes.  
Gawande:“I learned a lot of things in medical school, but mortality 
wasn’t one of them.”
             The event is free but please RSVP to Mark Rogers  at               
                             markrogers@hopehospicestl.com

Mortality, Drinks and Discussion
 

10301 Big Bend Road | Kirkwood, MO 63122|  Chapel Hill Mortuary

or markrogers@hopehospicestl.com 

Please RSVP by Monday, Nov 14th to

314.965.8228 
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Please consider this a
personal invitation to you, your family and friends to 
join us for this special
event as we prepare for
the upcoming holidays.


